
I am writing today about the newly released draft Reformatory Heritage Conservation District 
Conservation Plan that is on a City Council agenda for November 13th, 2024. 

 

I am a supporter of the Yorklands Green Hub and understand that they find this draft 
Conservation Plan very disappointing with a need to be strengthened throughout.  I was 
disappointed to hear that it minimizes heritage protections currently in place and makes them 
secondary to a weak conservation plan. 

 

I support a strong Conservation Plan and I encourage you to evaluate all the feedback you get 
to ensure that the Heritage Conservation Plan is commensurate to the Heritage Value to our 
community. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Lisa Ivaldi 

 University Avenue West 

Guelph, ON,  

 




